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Dear Parent: 

 

Your child's class will be involved in the GOOD-TOUCH/BAD-TOUCH program, and we 

want you to be aware of it so that you can answer your child's questions and reinforce our 

discussions at home. 

 

GOOD-TOUCH/BAD-TOUCH is a body safety program that teaches our children a very 

comfortable way to talk about a very sensitive problem. Informing children of the 

following concepts helps to lessen their vulnerability to abuse and helps to demonstrate 

their voice to speak out and keep themselves safe. 

 

1. Touch can be good, bad, or confusing. 

2. Children are special, and they have the right to know all the safety rules. 

3. Children can say NO! to touches they don't like. 

4. Children can tell a trusted adult if they ever have a problem with sexual 

abuse or other confusing touches. 

5. Sexual abuse is NEVER the child's fault. 

 

 

All materials to be used will be available for parents to view. Items will be placed on our 

webpage. 

 

We will need written consent to allow your child to participate in this program. Please 

sign the form below and return it to the school indicating whether or not you give 

permission for your child to participate in the program on 5/21/2024. 

 

Sincerely 

 

Mr. Schumaker     Mr. Blodgett 

Principal     PBIS Coordinator/Student Behavior 

Please sign below and return it to your child's teacher. 

 

Student: ______________ 

 

My named child above has my permission to participate in the GOOD-

TOUCH/BAD-TOUCH Program. 

 

Check one: Yes: 

No: 

 

Signature of Parent/Guardian: ________________________________ 

 

 

Date: _________________________________________________ 


